
Addendum No. 2 
 
Date: 1-9-25 
 
To: All Contracting Firms Responding to ITN 2024-01 
From: Travis Wade 
City Manager 
80.653.9319 
twade@cityofapalachicola.com 
 
 
Project Name: Repair/Restoration of Middlebrook (former City Hall) Building 
Project No.: ITN 2024-01 
 
Please note the following clarification regarding the above referenced project. 
 
Miscellaneous Clarifications 
 
The City expects to contract with one contractor to complete the restoration work. That 
contractor may work with other subcontractors for specific portions of the project if applicable. 
There is not a specific list of contractors from which the City will make a selection. All eligible 
contractors that meet the qualifications are invited to submit.  
 
Plans for this project phase are not yet available.  
 
Please also note that this addendum and any others that may be issued must be 
acknowledged on the Proposal Form included in the ITN.  
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